
N O T I C E 
 

OF THE 
 

GOVERNING BOARD 
 

TUCSON UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 1 
PIMA COUNTY, ARIZONA 

 
 
 Pursuant to A.R.S. 38-431.02, notice is hereby given that three or more 

members of the Tucson Unified School District Governing Board may attend 

Ruby Bridges Walk to School Day Events on November 14, 2024, beginning at 

8:40 a.m., schedule below: 

            8:40 - 9:15 a.m.        Wakefield MS, 101 W. 44th St, 85713 

                       9:00 -9:45 a.m.        Miles ELC, 1400 E. Broadway Blvd, 85719 

             1:40 -2:30 p.m.        Pueblo Gardens K-8, 2210 E. 33rd St, 85713 

            2:00 - 2:30 p.m.        Manzo ES, 855 N. Melrose Ave, 85745 

 

 
 Dated this 14th day of November, 2024 at 3:53 p.m. 

 
 
  GOVERNING BOARD 
  TUCSON UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 1  
 
 
  By___________________________________ 
   Yolanda Borboa 
   Program Coordinator for Staff Services to 

the Governing Board 
 
 
 
 
 
11/14/24 
\Postings\3orMore – 11/14/24 Ruby Bridges Events 


